
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF GREENVILLE 
 

 

 

Uptown Greenville’s Annual Meeting, “State of the District”, will be held on 

Tuesday, October 28, 2014. 

 

The meeting will be from 5:00 p.m. until 8:00 p.m. in The Martinsborough 

located at 330 South Evans Street in Greenville. 

 

A majority of City Council may attend this meeting. 

 

  

Carol L. Barwick, CMC 

City Clerk 


